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To: "amy.eschberger@state.co.us" <amy.eschberger@state.co.us>

Amy Eschberger CDMRS

| strongly object to application #M2017-049. To start with: The application fails to protect water
resources, wildlife habitat and the easement rights of several property owners along Little Turkey Creek
Road. Next, the proposed heavy truck traffic increase will significantly impact the already dangerous traffic
problems on HWY115. Having numerous slow moving trucks trying to enter and leave the highway to
access Little Turkey Creek Road, which is at a point of poor visibility, will cause unnecessary risks. We live
Ya mile off the highway and must enter and leave the road at all hours of the day to conduct our lives. We
have observed the current truckers traveling along in excess of 70 miles per hour while chatting on cell
phones. This can only get worse. The roadway , even though repaired recently is already being shredded
in many places by the current traffic. After the coming winter it will be a real mess. Surely there can be a
better location for a quarry

Signed
Garry Dykes-Modlens

Garry Dykes-Modlens

8340 Piute Road

Colorado Springs, CO. 80926
garrydm@msn.com

719-540-2223
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